
  

Newsletter Date: 
20 th July 2018 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am pleased to advise that your child's report will be coming home today.  I 
have really enjoyed reflecting on their learning and progress this year - there 
is so much to be celebrated.  The teachers are so positive regarding the 
children and this is because they are such a credit to you as their parents 
and carers.   I am looking forward to giving out awards at the final 
celebration assembly this year to be held on Wednesday at 9.00 a.m.  Please 
note that all parents are welcome to attend regardless of whether your child 
will be receiving an award.  The children love to see you there! 
 
A big thank you to the Year 6s who have written us a beautiful school prayer 
(this week's prayer) which was blessed by Father John at Mass 
yesterday.  Next term we will all be learning it by heart so that we can say 
the prayer together during our assemblies and liturgies.   
 
As this is the last newsletter of the year I would like to wish all our leavers 
every success for the future.  I would also like to wish the children a well-
earned break.  We look forward to building on this year's achievements with 
you all in the next academic year. 
 
Have a lovely summer. 

 
With best wishes 

Mrs Harding 

Head Teacher’s News 

Interim Head Teacher:Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

25th July 9.00 a.m. 

Celebration assembly, 
guitar solos and ukulele 

performance by class 4  
 

25th July Last day of 

term 
 

5th September First day 
of term 

Attendance 

Last week Class 2 topped the table with 100%. Our school average was 
94.8%. Our school target has been set at 96%. 
 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of 
class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other 
day thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. 
If we cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at 
your address to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration 
periods you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
God our Father, 

Thank you for this brand 
new day, 

May we learn and grow 

through work and play. 
Help us to make choices 

that are right, 
and to be kind and honest 

- guided by your light. 

Bless our loving school 
family of whom we are 

proud, 
May we do our best and 

stand out from the crowd. 
We ask Our Lady to watch 

over our school 

community, 
Guide us forward in 
peace, love  and unity. 

Amen. 

 

PTA 
 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Keep a look out for 
upcoming events. 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

Every other week 

Premier Sports 
Dodgeball 
6/6 – 11/7 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

 TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

 
School Meals 

If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure that you 
have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us know your child’s 
choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a meal. Thank you. 
 
Please ensure that all debts are paid up to date by the end of term. Any 
credit will roll over to the next school year. 
 

Holy Angel Pre-School 
Holy Angels Pre-school has funded and non-funded spaces available in September 
2018.  All children aged 2-4 years welcome. Please call in for a registration form and 
have a look around. 

Civic Award Presentation 
Nine children from Year 6 successfully achieved their Civic Award and received their 
certificates at a presentation held at St. Cuthbert Mayne on Wednesday 4th July. We 
are very proud of them all. We hope our Year 6 children will engage with the Civic 
award next year. 

 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Arthur 
Year 1 Angelia 
Year 2 Sean C 
Year 3 Anisha 
Year 4 George 
Year 5 Caroline 

Year 6 Anna 

Star Writers 
 
Year R Anthony 
Year 1 Wiktoria 
Year 2 Weronika 
Year 3 Oskar 
Year 4 Tessa 
Year 5 Olivia 
Year 6 Patrice 
 

 
 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 
Year R Amelia 
Year 1 Emelia  
Year 2 Jaiden 
Year 3 Rhys 
Year 4 Grace 
Year 5 Jakub 
Year 6 James T 

 
 
 Handwriting             

Champion 
Year R Ella 
Year 1 George 
Year 2 Harry 
Year 3 Riley 
Year 4 Donny 
Year 5 Oliver H 
Year 6 Frankie 

mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

